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From:

Sent: 02 February 2025 21:10

To: Planning

Cc: 'Mary Harrison'; 'Louise Harrison'

Subject: Harrison - 2 Benhams Place, Hampstead, NW3 6QX - Planning Application 2024/4794/L

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Planning Department 

 

We are the owners of 2 Benhams Place 

 

We understand that a Planning Application has been submitted by Cadent Gas Ltd and/or their agents Dalcour 

Maclaren 

 

The application is to reconnect the gas to our property and apparently  involves face fixed pipes on the front 

elevations 

 

If this is the case we certainly do not agree with this proposal and have not been advised about this application and 

have certainly not given our consent 

 

We formally object to this proposal 

 

Yours 

 

Louise Harrison, Mary Harrison, Thomas Harrison 

 

Tom Harrison 

Challenging Mediocrity 

 

 


